Dear Sir/Madam

Many thanks for consulting TfL on the above application. Due to the nature and location of the proposal, TfL Spatial
Planning has had to consult colleagues within TfL and is currently awaiting for them to confirm they are satisfied
with the information submitted. Further comments will follow shortly.

Kind regards,

Ella Payne | Assistant Planner
Spatial Planning | City Planning

V_EllaPayne@tfl.gov.uk

During these unprecedented times we aim to provide our usual service with our planning team working remotely.
However many of our TfL colleagues have been furloughed. Our responses therefore may not be as timely or as
complete as usual and we will adapt our arrangements to minimise disruption to you. Where possible we will
replace our face-to-face pre application service and other meetings with video and conference calling. Please contact
us by email and mobile phone only and do not do not send anything by post or courier to our offices. As we will
continue to monitor SpatialPlanning@tfl.gov.uk please always cc in this address as well as sending direct to
individuals.

For more information regarding the TfL Spatial Planning team, including TfL's Transport assessment best practice
guidance and pre-application advice please visit:
https://www.tfl.gov.uk/info-for/urban-planning-and-construction/transport-assessment-guidance

This message has been scanned for malware by Forcepoint. www.forcepoint.com




